
Dear Editor, 

 We quite appreciate your favorite consideration and the reviewers’ insightful 

comments concerning our manuscript entitled “Gastrointestinal symptoms as 

the first sign of chronic granulomatous disease in a neonate” (ID：69383).  We 

have studied the comments carefully and have revised the paper exactly 

according to the reviewers’ comments. We hope this revision can meet with 

approval. The revised portions are marked in red in the paper and the main 

revisions corresponding to the reviewers’ comments are as follows: 

Reviewer #1: 

Response：Thank you for your full affirmation of our article 

Reviewer #2: 

Response：Thank you for your positive comments on our manuscript. We have 

read the comments carefully and accepted the revision. 

Reviewer #3: 

Response：According to your nice suggestions, we have made corrections to 

our previous draft, the detailed corrections are listed below. 

Response：1. He was fed with formula milk. 2. Chest X-ray showed increased 

bilateral markings. Mild flatulence was evident on abdominal X-ray images.3. 

Stool routine test showed normal. 4. Only 35 neonatal CGD cases have been 

reported in the English literature to date. The main clinical features included 

pneumonia or pulmonary abscess or pleural effusion，diarrhea，perianal 

abscess，skin infection，aspergillus infection and tuberculosis infection. I added 

a reference here and revised the reference number one by one. See the 

references below for details.5. Diarrhea in this baby was a specific symptom of 

the CGD disease, but not a finding of concomitant infection. 6. Ultrasound 

examinations of the baby’s abdomen and brain were performed, and the results 

were normal.   



 We have tried our best to improve the manuscript and made modification in 

the original manuscript according to the comments. These changes will not 

influence the content and framework of the paper. Here did not list all the 

changes but marked in red in revised manuscript. 

Thank you and the review again for your help, and hope that the correction 

will meet with approval. 

Best regards, 

Li-hong Shang 


